
Dartmouth and Rutgers Road Construction 

 

Replacement of the stormwater pipe that is at the end of its useful life on Dartmouth Road will continue 
until September 23.  This may require the removal of curb and driveway aprons.  The Contractor will 
notify you if your driveway will be inaccessible. 

It is anticipated temporary paving of the roadway will be completed the week of September 26.  This a 
temporary patch of the roadway as final paving cannot be completed until the settling period is 
complete. 

Curb and driveway replacement along with the installation of new concrete gutters are anticipated on 
both Rutgers and Dartmouth Roads in the beginning of October 

Final paving by South Jersey Gas is anticipated in the beginning of November. 

 


